
SANFORD TOWN BOARD JULY 2020 MEETING NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on July 6, 2020, Governor Cuomo issued Executive Order 202.48, 
which extended the ability of local municipalities to continue to hold meetings via virtual meeting 
software.  Due to the continued risk of COVID-19, and the fact that social distancing requirements 
have significantly limited the capacity of the Town Hall meeting room, the Town Board has 
determined that it is in the best interest of public health and safety to continue to hold its meetings 
remotely, as the Governor’s Executive Orders authorize.  
 
Therefore, the July 14, 2020 Regular meeting of the Town Board will be held at 7:00 p.m. via 
ZOOM virtual meeting software.  The meeting will be recorded and transcribed at a later date. 
 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR ACCESS TO THE VIRTUAL MEETING: Any members of the 
public wishing to observe the virtual meeting live may do so via computer, tablet or smartphone 
by utilizing the following Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84386524906, Meeting ID: 843 
8652 4906, and Password 199084.  Members of the public may also call in to the ZOOM meeting 
by dialing 1-929-205-6099 and entering the Meeting ID and password above, when prompted. 
 
Additionally, please be advised that, in light of these unique circumstances, there will not be an 
opportunity for general public comment during the virtual meeting.  You may submit written 
comments to the Town Clerk prior to the meeting by e-mail at clerk@townofsanfordny.com, or by 
mailing your comments to the attention of the Town Clerk, 91 Second Street, Deposit, NY 13754. 

 
The Sanford Town Board is grateful for your patience and understanding as the Town continues 
to navigate through this unprecedented time.  The Board looks forward to seeing you again at an 
in-person meeting, hopefully sometime soon.  


